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Mayespark Primary School 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Rocksteady School of Music 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am excited to share that the Rocksteady School of Music is continuing to 
provide children at Mayespark excellent musical experiences this year and are 
now able to offer more places. 
 
The music school provide children at Mayespark an opportunity to form their 
own bands by taking part in musical instrument lessons once a week.  Your child 
may choose to learn instruments such as guitars, drums and keyboards. More 
details are attached. 
 
These lessons will happen during the school day.  By being part of a band, your 
child will not only develop their musical knowledge but this will also contribute 
to a range of learning skills such as increasing their confidence and teamwork 
abilities, give them responsibility for their own learning, develop their listening 
and communication skills and also boost your child’s wellbeing.  These will all 
in turn then go on to support your child’s learning and academic progress. 
 
Information on how to sign your child up with the Rocksteady School of Music 
band lessons has been attached.  As you can imagine this is a really exciting 
opportunity for your child and I believe places are limited.  Therefore, I would 
suggest that you sign up for the lessons as soon as possible as places will be 
offered on a first come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Bhogal 
Music Lead 
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